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Sent: Monday, November 22, 2021 9:52 AM
To: Hollis Joseph
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From: Rev. Kevin Weikel <kweikel@fccsimsbury.org>
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 11:09 AM

To: Glidden Michael <mglidden@simsbury-ct.gov>
Subject: ADU's

Good morning,

I've written a brief message to be read by the town clerk at the December 6th meeting. Thank you.

| am writing to support the expansion of ADU’s in Simsbury. | believe it is important to speak up when a policy
change can benefit the well-being of vulnerable populations. 1,000-foot ADU’s would greatly enhance the lives of
the elderly, members of the intellectually and developmentally disabled community, and young adults, giving
members of these groups more livable space. ~Rev. Kevin Weikel, First Church of Christ, Simsbury

Rev. Kevin L. Weikel
(aka "Rev Kev”)
Senior Associate Pastor

First Church, Simsbury
United Church of Christ
689 Hopmeadow Street
Simsbury, CT 06070
860-651-3593 x103
http://fccsimsbury.org




